
Durham Children in Care Council (CICC)

12 care experienced young 

people have been involved in 

the Artstops project.

Several pieces are being displayed, 

including this one . . . 

Presentation by:

• Mitchell and Caitlyn, 

CiCC CPP representatives 

• Robert Johnson 

Investing in Children



CICC Highlights.

• Two CICC members delivered training to 

15 Students from Sunderland University 

doing a Masters in Social Work

• Five CICC members have supported the development of 

Care Plan Documents.

• The younger CICC group are developing a project called     

‘All About Me’ in the new year with disposable cameras –

focusing on identity.  An update will be brought to the CPP. 



The older CICC members:

• Have successfully secured £2,000 from 

The Key, which will be used to celebrate 

Care Day 2022 in a variety of ways across 

County Durham.  Further information can be found here: 
The Key: Inspiring Belief in Young People | The Key 
(thekeyuk.org)

• Linked with Newcastle University’s Street Law 

project to developed better information about 

care orders and rights. Further information can be found 

here: Pro Bono Schemes | Newcastle Law School - Newcastle 
Law School - Newcastle University (ncl.ac.uk)

• Developed a training session with 14 PCSO, focusing on 

relationship building with young people aligned to Children 

Homes. 

• The sixth edition of the CICC newsletter is being finalised and 

will be circulated soon.  

https://www.thekeyuk.org/
https://www.ncl.ac.uk/law/study/student-life/pro-bono/

